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Technical Delegate’s Report

The Haas F1 Team has not electronically returned a set of dry-weather tyres within the two hours
after the end of P2.

As this is not in compliance with Article 24.4 g) iii) of the 2017 Formula 1 Sporting Regulations, | am
referring this matter to the stewards for their consideration.

Jo Bauer

The FIA Formula One Technical Delegate



